
 
 
 
 
 

Hotaling/Mitchell News 
khotaling@wcpss.net    rpmitchell@wcpss.net 
@khotaling312             @rpmitchell_3rd 

www.mitchell123abc.com 
January 30, 2017 

 

Global Math Task Challenge 

 
The object of the challenge is to make the 
number 24 from the four numbers on this 
Twitter post. You can add, subtract, multiply, 
and divide. You must use all four numbers 
from the Twitter post. However, you can 
ONLY use each number ONCE. Numbers 
should not be combined to make 2-digit 
numbers, but used as their values in the ones 
place. 
 

Can your child figure out a solution? Let 
her/him give it a try for homework! Turn in 
all solutions to Mrs. Mitchell on Thursday, 
February 2nd. Please let Mrs. Mitchell know if 
she may “tweet” out your child’s solution. 

Earbuds 
Please make sure your child has earbuds or 
headphones for school. We use the iPads and 
the computers daily, and your child benefits 
more by having this device to better hear 
what's being projected on the iPad or the 
computer. 
 

Apple Store Field Trip 
 

Both homerooms are in need of chaperones! 
Please let us know if you are interested. We 
need at least 3 for a successful trip. If you 
are able to chaperone and your volunteer 
registration form has cleared, please write us 
a note. We would love for you to join us. 

♥ Mrs. Mitchell---February 15 
♥ Ms. Hotaling----February 22 

 

Please turn in the WCPSS and the Apple 
Store permission forms by 2/3/17. These 
forms must be filled out and submitted in 
advance of the trips. Thank you. 

Scholastic Reading Clubs 
 

Two different Scholastic Reading Club 
orders (Lucky February and 3rd Graders 
February) are enclosed in your child's weekly 
folder. If you wish to order, please send 
money (exact cash, money order, or check) 
and the order form to school by Friday, 
February 10th. Another option is to pay 
online. The online class code is GK9J4. 

Leaving School Early 
 

If your child is leaving school before 3:45, 
please write a note stating the time you're 
picking up your child. We don't need to know 
where your child is going--just that he/she is 
leaving early. If we know ahead of time your 
child is leaving early, we can have her/him 
prepared with necessary materials. 

Please fill out and return in your child's folder. 
 

 
Child __________ Parent/Guardian ____________ 
 

 I've received Hotaling/Mitchell's Extra 
Edition for the week of January 30th.  
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